AMALGAMATED TRANSIT UNION

LOCAL DIVISION NO. 1575
Affiliated with the AFL-CIO

165 North Redwood Dr. Suite 285
San Rafael, CA 94903-1980

Office: (415) 479-5090 Fax: (415) 479-5095

**UNION BULLETIN**
2024 UNION OFFICER ELECTIONS

Brothers and Sisters of ATU Local 1575:

The regular scheduled elections of union officers will be taking
place during the months of May and June 2024. Please be aware that
dues must be current by the date of nominations to be eligible to
nominate and be nominated for an office position. If you have been
absent and need to confirm that dues are current, you can reach out to
the Secretary/Treasurer at the office number 415-479-5090 or at
sectreas@atulocall575.org to confirm that dues are current and you are
a member in good standing.

If you have changed your address in the last 3 years, kindly submit
your current address to the secretary’s office, so there is no delay in
receiving your ballot for the Unions’ election. You can submit your
address to the secretary’s office via mail or by email at
sectreas(@atulocall575.org

Fraternity You

57/

David Herrera
Secretary/Treasurer



